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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Friday 15th March will be ‘Red Nose Day’.  The school will be providing the following opportunities for families to support 
the Red Nose Day charity should they wish to do so: 
 

 Design a red nose competition – 50p – entries must be given in to your class teacher by 9:15 am on Friday 

 Red Nose Day biscuits – 20p each (maximum of 3) 

 Purchase of Red Nose Day Merchandise from the School Office (3.00-3.45pm) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                        Red Noses £2.00                Grow your own Red Noses £4.50                        
 
 
Given the current humanitarian crises around the world, we appreciate that some families may prefer to support this 
cause. We will therefore also be providing opportunities to once again raise funds for Doctors Without Borders. 
These will include: 
 

 Cricket Bat ‘slug-out’ – 50p   

 Non-uniform Day on Friday 15th March (please see guidance here) – 50p 

 Bakesale for Iftar (tbc) 
 
Children who wish to take part in the design a nose, cricket bat slug out and the purchase of biscuits, will need to bring 
the correct amount of money into school on Tuesday morning. 
For non-uniform day, the children who choose not to wear school uniform, will be asked to give a 50p donation, as they 
enter the gate on Friday morning. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr. Heighington 
Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://oldpalaceprimary.co.uk/parents/uniforms/

